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MEDIA RELEASE 
Tuesday, April 28, 2009 

 
‘OUR Consultation on, as Scheduled’ 

 

The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) advises that the fourth public consultation on 

JPS’ application for a rate increase will be held today at the PCJ Auditorium, 36 

Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10, at 5:15 p.m. as scheduled. 

 

Residents and members of the business fraternity within the corporate area and 

adjacent parishes are encouraged to come out and participate in the meeting.  

 

As a reminder, consumers who are unable to attend the consultation are encouraged to 

submit their written comments to the OUR by using the Complaints/Comment Form 

which are available at post offices islandwide – stamps are not required. Comments 

may also be submitted via e-mail at consumer@our.org.jm.  

 

Members of the media are invited to provide coverage and should complete setting up 

their equipment by 5:00 p.m. 
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Contact: David Geddes, Director – Consumer & Public Affairs 
  361-0957 or 322-7181 (Mobile) 
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